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22nd January 2013
FROM SYLVIA MWANIKHA 
TO SPONSOR JOHANA + SIGURDUR PAISSON
Dear Sponsor Johana,
RE: DAP REPORTS FROM NOVEMBER 2012 TO JANUARY 2013
Happy New Year 2013
Sylvia wants to wish you Happy New Year because she is happy, can play, can model though she whispers oh madam Lucy but the hand is shorter than my other hand. Then Sylvia says but Madam Lucy I thank my sponsor my hand is good and strong. Without my sponsor they could laugh at me, but now I am good, though shorter but strong. 
Sylvia is happy more than we can expect, because of her hand, can wash, sweep and protect herself. She was happy with her Christmas gifts, books, pens and etc, same to Christmas dinner. 

She enjoyed the delicious food on Christmas day.

Thanking you so much for your sponsorship. 

Best regards,
Lucy Odipo.

